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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

C.F. No. 15-0989

0220-05392-0006
Date: October 29, 2019

To: Honorable Members of the Ad Hoc Committee on the 2028 Olympics and
Paralympic Games

From: Richard H. Llewellyn, Jr., City Administrative Officer

Sharon M. Tso, Chief Legislative Analyst H

Subject: STATUS UPDATE REGARDING THE YOUTH SPORT PROGRAM
PARTICIPATION AGREEMENT

RECOMMENDATION
That the Council note and file the report, as it is for informational purposes only.
SUMMARY

On September 13, 2019, the City Council approved an Amendment to the Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) between the City of Los Angeles, Los Angeles 2024 Exploratory
Committee, and the United States Olympic Committee (collectively, the Parties) regarding the
Los Angeles 2028 Olympic and Paralympic Games. The Amendment to the MOU extends the
date for entering into the Los Angeles 2028 Games Agreement (Games Agreement) and the
associated Youth Sports Program Partnership (YSP) Agreement from September 14, 2019 to
March 14, 2020. The Council also requested the City Administrative Officer (CAQO), Chief
Legislative Analyst (CLA), the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP), and the City Attorney
to submit a report to Council in four weeks with an update regarding the status of the YSP
Agreement. This report is provided pursuant to the aforementioned Council instruction.

The Parties have been cooperating in good faith to negotiate and obtain the approvals necessary
to enter into a Games Agreement and associated YSP Agreement. In the interest of establishing
a youth sports program and executing the YSP Agreement at the earliest date possible, the
Parties are prioritizing the negotiations and review of issues pertaining to the YSP Agreement.
General terms of the YSP Agreement have been reached between the Parties; however,
negotiations are continuing regarding details of the agreement. The CAO, CLA, RAP, and City
Attorney will submit a report to Council regarding the YSP Agreement when negotiations are
complete.

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

There is no fiscal impact resulting from the recommendation in this report.
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